
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  
Constitution Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

15 December 2023  

  

Dear Mick 

Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee’s Annual Report 2022/23 

I am writing to draw your attention to the Committee’s Annual Report for 2022/23 which has now 

been published.  

Paragraphs 62 to 64, which relate to intergovernmental agreements, note that the relevant webpage 

does not appear to have been updated – a commitment given in your letter of 5 September 2022.  

I would be grateful if you could confirm if this page will be reviewed and updated.  

I am copying this letter to the Llywydd, as Chair of the Business Committee.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Mick Antoniw MS 

Counsel General and Minister for the Constitution 

 

 

https://senedd.wales/media/thmdd2p2/cr-ld16186-e.pdf
https://www.gov.wales/concordats-memorandums-of-understanding-and-other-agreements
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s129328/LJC6-23-22%20-%20Paper%2064%20-%20Letter%20from%20the%20Counsel%20General%20and%20Minister%20for%20the%20Constitution%205%20Septe.pdf

